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Re: Chesapeake Employers’ policyholders to obtain “Experience Rating 
Worksheet” from NCCI. 
 

Dear Policyholder, 

On January 1, 2023, Chesapeake Employers’ Insurance Company, your provider for workers’ 
compensation insurance, will be fully affiliated with the National Council on Compensation Insurance 
(NCCI). This means that Chesapeake Employers will adopt NCCI’s: 

• Rating methodology 
• Experience modification calculation 
• Scheduled rating plan 
• Loss costs 

Starting with January 1, 2023 effective dates, you will be able to obtain your “Experience Rating 
Worksheet” directly from NCCI.  

Soon, NCCI will send you a letter (sample on reverse side) containing 
instructions on how to create an NCCI account to obtain your experience rating 
electronically. You should receive your letter from NCCI approximately 120 days 
prior to your policy renewal date.  

NCCI is the nation’s largest information company serving the workers’ 
compensation marketplace. Their services include the calculation of your workers’ compensation 
experience rating. For more information on how NCCI calculates experience ratings, visit www.ncci.com. 

 

If you have questions, please contact your insurance agent or Chesapeake Employers Underwriter.  

Thank you for your business and allowing Chesapeake Employers to provide your workers’ 
compensation insurance. 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Paige Beck, CPA 
President 

Sharon Rowell 
Chief Administrative Officer 

 
 
Daniel Navarro, CPCU, CLU, ChFC 
Director of Underwriting Operations 

 

 

 

 

http://www.ncci.com/
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Here is a sample letter from NCCI to Chesapeake Employers’ policyholders. 
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